

City of Shelton

Public Works Department/ H&B 41 Myrtle Street Shelton, CT 06484

Brian M. Roach Superintendent Ph 203-924-9277 Fax 203-924-9961

PRESS RELEASE

MEMORIAL DAY 2025



TRASH & RECYCLING COLLECTION Transfer Station & Shelton City Yard

Due to the MEMORIAL DAY HOLIDAY, there will be NO TRASH and RECYCLING collection on Monday MAY 26, 2025.

Monday's collection will be 1 day late. For the rest of the week, residents are advised to put out their Trash and Recycling on their normal scheduled day.

If it is not picked up on that day, it will be on the following day, possibly into Saturday.

The Transfer Station and the City Yard will be CLOSED on Memorial Day and will reopen on Tuesday, May 27, 2025.